SCOUTS ARE STARTING AGAIN!
WELCOME BACK!

Dear scouts and guardians,
During the week of September 5th – 9th, the weekly meetings for all age groups of the Búbúabúar Scout Group will resume. Registration is open at (sportabler.com/shop/bubuabuar), and we extend a special welcome to those scouts who participated with us last year. They have been pre-registered and only need to confirm whether they will continue with us in the upcoming scout year.
MEETING TIMES FOR THE TROOPS:[image: ]
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DREKASKÁTAR
Ages 7 – 9 
Weekdays from XX:XX – YY:YY
[image: ]Troop leaders: Hilaríus Maximus, and Albína Árnína

FÁLKASKÁTAR
Ages 10 – 12 
Weekdays from XX:XX – YY:YY
[image: ] Troop leaders: Dísella Patronella og Orfeus Dósóþeus









DRÓTTSKÁTAR
Ages 13 – 15 
Weekdays from kl. XX:XX – YY:YY
[image: ] Troop leaders: Diðrik Brestir og Pálhildur Rúnhildur 

REKKASKÁTAR
Ages 16 – 18 
Vikudögum kl. XX:XX – YY:YY
Troop leaders: Sunníva Sveinsína




The upcoming scout year is full of adventures and exciting events. We plan to have day trips for all age groups in September, an overnight camp for the Drekaskátar, and troop camps for the older age groups in October. In November, the entire group will go on a group camp. Additionally, the 2024 National Scout Jamboree is on the horizon, and the group will begin preparations for it right away. 

We hope to see many of you in the new scout year!
Scout leaders and the board of the	
Skátafélagsins Búbúabúa   
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